
M-I-N-U-T-E-S 
Curriculum Committee 

Thursday, March 22, 2018, 12:30 PM 
TECH 144 

 
Present: Ryan Dudley Wade, Amber Janssen, Tom Oppenheim, Amy Parsons, Frank Yip, Scott Green, David 

Perry, Jeff Ward, Mike Tressel (Non-voting), Shari Smiljanic-Villa (Non-voting), Julia Odom (Non-
voting) and Pat Harper (Non-voting) 

Absent: Tony Lewis, Bets McNie, Graham Benton (Non-voting) and Sam Pecota (Non-voting) 
 
 The meeting was called to order at 12:36 PM. 
 
 Ryan called for approval of the agenda for March 22, 2018.  The agenda was unanimously approved,  
 8-Yes/0-No. 

 
 Ryan called for approval of the minutes of March 1, 2018.  At the last meeting it was questioned whether 

the course modality of the ME Co-Ops needed to be changed.  It was tabled pending an answer by the 
Provost Council.  Graham brought the issue to the Provost Council and was told to keep the courses as they 
are.  Amy motioned for approval; Scott seconded the motion.  The minutes were approved 6-Yes/0-No/ 
2-Abstain.  

 
 CCR 03/18-05 – HUM 125 Innovation & Visual Thinking – New course 
 CCR 03/18-11 – HUM 135 Maritime Arts – New course 
 Amber motioned for approval; Frank seconded the motion.  The unanimous vote was 8-Yes/0-No. 

 
 CCR 03/18-08 – GMA 365 Polar Politics – New course 
 CCR 03/18-21 – GMA 235 GIS Mapping & Spatial Analysis – New course 
 CCR 03/18-22 – GMA 340 International Migration – New course.   
 Scott motioned for approval; Amy seconded the motion.  The unanimous vote was 8-Yes/0-No. 

 
 CCR 03/18-23 – MSC 210 Marine Ecology – New course. 
 CCR 03/18-24 – MSC 210L Marine Ecology Laboratory – New course  

  Tom motioned for approval; Amy seconded the motion.  The unanimous vote was 8-Yes/0-No. 
 
 CCR 03/18-25 – MSC 100L Introduction to Oceanography Lab – New course.  

  Amy motioned for approval; Tom seconded the motion.  The unanimous vote was 8-Yes/0-No. 
 
Ryan announced that there will be one more curriculum committee meeting next month.  The GSMA Dept. will 
bring a revamped GSMA program for review, which will include a new name and a new curriculum.  GSMA 
needs to increase their enrollment strategy and policy.   

 
 The meeting was adjourned at 1:39 PM. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 

Pat Harper, Secretary 


